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Background and Findings: 
 
Belding Administration is requesting that the Board approve the 2025-2026 Appropriation Act 
Budget.  Although there are still many unknowns, including funding and student enrollment, by 
law, the school district cannot legally receive or expend funds after June 30, 2025, without formally 
adopting a budget before that time.  A notice of the Budget Hearing was placed in The Daily News 
that contained the time, date, and place of the hearing, the location where the budget is available, 
and language referencing the proposed millage rate. 
 
 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the Board adopt the budget resolution. 
 
 


